

of differentiated learning

September 2025

Principal's Message

Dear Edison Families,

The first month of school has gone so smoothly! Students have settled into routines, classrooms are buzzing with focused scholars, and it has been wonderful to see so many friendly smiles and excitement about learning. We are off to a great start and look forward to all that this school year holds.

At home, one of the best ways to support your child is by encouraging them to set small, achievable goals. It could be finishing a book, trying a new food at lunch, or practicing math facts for a few extra minutes. When students see themselves meeting goals, they build confidence and motivation to keep going.

You can also help your child by reminding them that effort matters. Celebrate their persistence and talk about challenges as opportunities to learn. A simple phrase like, "I love how you kept trying even when it was tricky," helps build self-efficacy. Believing you can succeed through effort and perseverance leads to increased resilience and mental well-being.

Thank you for partnering with us to support your child's growth! By working together at school and at home, we can nurture resilient learners who believe in themselves and are ready to take on new challenges.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Peterson



Attendance Award Qualifications





Scan here for a printable Routine Checklist to help ease your mornings.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

- 9/1: No School Labor Day
- 9/4: Picture Day
- 9/4: 3pm SELPAC Mtg
- 9/10: 8:30 am Coffee with the Principal
- 9/12: 1:30pm Parent Workshop(Math Strategies)
- 9/16: Fire Drill
- 9/18: 5:30pm Board meeting
- 9/25: Viper Drill
- 9/26: Twin Day
- 9/26: 1:30pm Parent Workshop (Math Strategies)

PFO

Parent Faculty Organization

Get involved with our upcoming PFO Meetings and Events

9/925/25: 4pm-9pm Blaze Pizza 9/12/25: 9pm Movie Night 9/25/25: PFO Meeting



PFO Blaze Flyer

ATTENDANCE

Saturday Make Up Academy (SMUA)
Days:

- 9/6/25: 7:45am-12:15pm
- 9/27/25: 7:45am-12:15pm

Edison's Outreach office is here to support you. If you find it is hard to get to school or get to school on time. Please reach out to Ms. Meyer or Mrs. Cortez at brandee.meyer@omsd.net

or <u>breanna.gonzalez@omsd.net</u>